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The Junior A hurling county championship quarter-final will be played against Russell Rovers, in Ballygarvan on Saturday 5th October at 3pm.  Best of luck to everyone involved.
The minor camogie girls kept their championship campaign on track on Saturday.  In horrendous weather conditions they played away to Cobh.  Scores by Mairead Crowley, Caoimhe Murphy, Aife O’Neill, Rebecca Hurley and Maeve O’Neill gave Kilbree a 2-5 to 0-2 advantage at half-time.
Kilbree’s defence had to cope with a strong wind and heavier rain in the second half.  Every one of the backs fought for every ball and defended exceptionally well.  While Cobh did score an early goal in the second half, this was their only score of the second half.  Heather Brimble made some fine saves in goal, Emily O’Donovan cleared some great ball out of defence.  Mairead Crowley’s free taking in such difficult conditions was exceptional.  Aife O’Neill scored another two goals in the second half completing a hattrick for her on the night.  
The final score was Kilbree 4-9 Cobh 1-2.  The girls now progress to a county quarter-final in two weeks.

The U14 footballers played Dunmanus Rovers in the championship semi-final, on Sunday in Union Hall.  This match was most exciting and competitive from the start.  Kilmeen held on to a four-point advantage to qualify for the championship final.  The final will be played against Clann na nGael next weekend. 
The U8 boys played their final game of the season against Carbery Rangers in Rossmore on Saturday morning.  The boys played an exciting match.  This was the final match in a very successful and enjoyable season.  Thanks to Tommy and everyone involved with this team.
There was no winner of this week’s lotto jackpot.  The numbers drawn were 14, 18 and 45.  The lucky dip winners were Paul Hoey, Mickey Farr and Damien O’Donovan.  The lotto jackpot was €4,500.

